
 

 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 11 Students 

Our Ref: 87198107 

6 January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Sixth Form Applications 

We are writing to remind Year 11 students who have not yet submitted an application to Sixth Form but who 

are considering South Hunsley Sixth Form as one of their post-16 providers to do so as soon as possible in 

order to secure their conditional offer for September. Thank you to those students who have already done so 

– we will be in touch soon to arrange a Sixth Form interview in February.  

Students will need to have submitted an application in order to be offered an interview in February. The 

interview will be a chance for students to get advice and ask questions about options choices and they can 

continue to discuss and make changes to option choices throughout the year. Therefore, students should 

submit their applications now even if they are still considering final option choices.   

Applications should be completed via the online application form by Monday 31 January 2022: 

https://southhunsley.org.uk/sixth-form/how-to-apply-application-form/  

As you will be aware, unfortunately we are not able to hold the planned second open evening this month. 

However, a range of subject information videos along with the Sixth Form prospectus are still available to 

view via the Sixth Form area of the school website: https://southhunsley.org.uk/openevent/  

Should you or your child have any questions about courses or Sixth Form generally, please get in touch with 

us directly at South Hunsley Sixth Form and we will be happy to help.  

Yours faithfully 

     
Nicholas Hobbs      Paul Jacobs 
Director of Sixth Form (Year 12)   Director of Sixth Form (Year 13) 
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